## **Ethan White**

From:

Subject:

Fil Eden

Sent:

Thursday, August 22, 2024 1:23 PM

To:

Constitutional Convention Commission Opposition to Consititutional Convention

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Hello, I am writing in opposition to RI having a constitutional convention.

I believe such a convention will be a colossal waste of resources and will be an opportunity for outside special interest groups to spend heavily to buy our constitution and try to shape our state government. Rights that Rhode Islanders hold dear could be under threat.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Fil Eden,